
Dear North Hampton parents and families, 
  
Report cards for Term 2 are open via the Web2School Parent Portal.  Thank you for taking some 
time to discuss the report card with your child. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to 
reach out to your son or daughter's teacher.  If you do not have a Web2School login, or need 
some assistance, please contact Ms. Kelly Ford by either email (kford@sau21.org) or phone 
(603) 964-5501(x200).  
  
I look forward to seeing tremendous support at tonight’s Second Annual North Hampton Police 
vs Fire Basketball game (snowed out on March 8th).  Thank you for coming out to support our 
emergency services as they support our 7th and 8th graders going on their field trips to NYC and 
Washington, D.C. 
  
Thank you for your continued support of our children and community of learners. 
 
 
Erik M. Anderson 
Principal 
 


